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LLOYD’S REGISTER OF SHIPPING
17 BATTERY PLACE

NEW YORK July 7, 1920,

Dear lr. Fowling:-

I duly received your letter of the 18th
ult. regarding the first entry report on the barge "NAVEGADORA
No.l00", I see from our copy of this report that the notation
"For Service in the Panuco River" was added under the recommendation
but was inadvertently omitted from the Committee's Minuteg. This
was subsequently corrected in the Minute Book, and I Presume you
are seeing that the classification certificate is mede out accord-
ingly.

With kind regards g

Yours faithfully,
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C. Fowling, Esq.,

London.
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